
 

Grades 4-5 Summer Math Work  
2025-2026 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Over the summer, we want to ensure students are practicing the math skills they 
learned this past year so they return in the fall ready for a strong start to the 2025-2026 
school year. To support this, each student will complete benchmark tests that review 
key concepts from the year. These activities are designed to keep math skills fresh and 
build confidence heading into the next grade level. 

We strongly encourage students to begin the packet early and work through it 
gradually—please do not wait until August to get started. Students may use their math 
notebooks as a helpful reference while completing the benchmark tests. 

An answer key will be available on our website at www.schoolofthecathedral.org under 
the Students tab, so students or parents can check the work after completion. 

For those looking for additional practice, IXL is a great resource to reinforce skills and 
target areas for improvement. 

Each student is asked to complete, check, and return the summer math packet to their 
math teacher when school resumes in the fall. This packet will count as the first math 
grade of the trimester. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in helping your child succeed. We wish you 
and your family a safe, restful, and enjoyable summer! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Peyton Courtney 
pcourtney@cmoq.org 
4th & 5th Grade Math Teacher 

http://www.schoolofthecathedral.org/
mailto:pcourtney@cmoq.org

